
Safety Meeting Agenda January 3rd 2022 

 

 

1.  Our new Board Liaison member is Russ Howerter, please    welcome Russ 

to our committee. 

2. Lot numbers painted on roadway in front of our homes are in need of 

repainting.  Received a request that they be repainted with reflective paint 

that would make it easier to read at night time. 

3. Received a list of concerns from the guard house personnel pertaining to 

behavior of residents and non residents at the front entrance 

4. Received a copy of a handout given to entrants of a park reminding them to 

obey traffic rules.  Could we possibly use this or something similar? 

5. Discussion of old items, painting speed limit on roadway within the park. 

 

 

  


